COSC Board Meeting June 25, 2018

Call To Order: The meeting was called to order by President Ralph Batten followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present: Bob Tyler, John Gambill, Jerry Shihady, Vice President Keith Wright, Bill Ames, Jean Wank, Vice President Dan Reid, Duane Whaley, Sharon Whaley, Penny Batten, Treasurer Jane Kandler, President Ralph Batten, Secretary Jody LaClear

Penny Batten made the motion to accept our New Members and Renewals. Bill Ames seconded......motion carried.

Penny Batten made the motion to accept the Treasurer's Report Jean Wank seconded......motion carried.

Bill Ames made the motion to accept the minutes from the May Board Meeting Penny Batten seconded......motion carried.

Old Business: Duane Whaley: The New Range is open and orientation is going to be on Sundays. Dan Reid: I can help with orientation on Tuesday nights. We had 2 students for the June NRA classes.

New Business: Duane Whaley: The paperwork is ready to bill the MSP \$1200.00 for range use.

Welcome Back Jane!

Penny Batten: We need someone new to help with membership orientation.

Keith Wright: I need someone to take over for NRA membership. Jerry Shihady: The trap machine is now working so much better.

John Gambill: It is time to enroll with Suburban Propane.

John Gambill made the motion to enroll with Suburban Propane for the winter.

Penny Batten seconded.....motion carried.

Bill Ames made the motion to adjourn. Dan Reid seconded......motion carried.